Headdress Ball February 26, 2022. Attendees 500

To whom this may concern:

The Headdress Ball was postponed to Saturday, February 26, 2022.

Last year we had already implemented the following plan that we’ll be
using moving forward until we can grow control of the virus.

To start, this is an outdoor ticketed event we have reduced tables from
100 to 65 for social distancing; therefore, each table will be placed 6 feet
apart. Tables are 4 tops — must be purchased in full (you choose who you
are sitting with). There will be a total of 260 persons for tables and 240
for general admission.

Hand sanitizer will be available at check in. We have ushers as well that
will take attendees to their seats.

** If necessary, we can require masks to be worn until seated. Ushers and
volunteers will be sure that attendees adhere to this until seated.
General admission seats will be socially distanced.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding our
plan.

The Key West Business Guild



